
October 2, 2017

Hi Everyone,

Here is a short newsletter to update you on this week’s events.  Students are working on 

cultures in social studies.  In science, we will be investigating stars and their life cycles.  In 

spelling, we will be completing the next unit. We will be working on writing in ELA with an 

emphasis on the science fiction genre.  Reading logs are due today for September and we will be 

stepping up the reading since we are finding that students are not keeping up with it as they 

should.  Cursive will continue and students need to be particularly careful to take their time and 

do their best. In math, everyone is progressing steadily.

Graded work folders go out today with work from the last two weeks.  Please sign the 

slip and return the folder and all the work by Friday.  

We have a field trip on Thursday.  We are leaving the school at 8:00 a.m. so please make 

sure your child is here early.  We are traveling to Paducah for a performance at the Carson 

Center.  Afterwards we will be going to Bob Noble Park to eat a sack lunch and then we will 

return to CNS in time for dismissal.  Remember that Friday is a noon dismissal with childcare.  

Next Monday there is no school in honor of Indigenous People’s Day.  

Best wishes,

Carla



Upcoming Events

Wednesday, October 4: Wacky Wednesday Meeting

Thursday, October 5: Our first Paducah Field Trip (Leaving at 8:00 a.m.)

Thursday, October 5: School Board Meeting at 6:00 p.m.

Friday, October 6: Noon Dismissal with Childcare

Monday, October 9: Holiday-no school and no childcare

Friday, October 13: Trivia Night at Blue Sky


